
Do you wish to speak in support 

of your submission?:  
No 

Do you support the disposal of 
Grove Street Park? :  

Yes, I support the disposal of Grove Street Park 

Let us know why:  

My children are older now so we don't visit playgrounds 
anymore but a playground needs to look fun and appealing 
and also safe. The Grove Street park looks very out dated and 

not a great place for families to meet and enjoy the outdoors. 

The developers have a fantastic plan for a bigger and brighter 
playground so close to the existing one that will benefit more 
families. 

Do you have any further 

comments?:  

We are a country currently in the middle of a housing crisis and 

this sub division will offer fantastic options for home owners, 

this has to be of great benefit to Ashburton and Tinwald, and to 

have a brand new playground on offer for locals is an added 
bonus. 

I understand that all submissions 

are public documents and will be 
made available on Council’s 

website with the names of 
submitters included:  

Yes 

Personal Details 

Full Name:  J McLaren 

Organisation:   

Address:   

Phone:   

Email:   

 

 


